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YOUR HELP FOR UKRAINE HAS BEEN AMAZING! 
Our ministry’s goal is to raise $100,000.  So far, we’ve received over $86,000! Incredible! We give God thanks 
for the awesome response of YOU, our partners and friends.  As we have made clear, this money has been sent 
only to Pastors and friends that we know personally; some for over 30 years.  We double and triple check all 
monies that are sent.  So far, 100% of our transactions have been successful. Not one dollar is unaccounted for. 
YOUR generosity has been instrumental in the following: 

• Purchasing a mini-bus and mini-van to help transport people to safe places 
• Help local churches provide food, water, medical supplies, baby needs and hygiene products 
• Sending a Jewish couple to Israel  
• Help friends to find shelter in Poland, Italy, Germany, Spain and Estonia 
• Helped a family of seven safely move from  Ukraine to Poland to Germany 

Words cannot express how much this is blessing the Ukrainians.  They are SO thankful and deeply appreciative! 

PEASE HELP US PRESS THRU & REACH OUR GOAL OF $100,000 - WE’RE CLOSE! 

 

FROM THE FRONT - LITERALLY 

On Saturday, April 16, FOX News conducted a captivating interview with Mamuka Mamulashvill, head of the 
Georgian Battalion.  Commander Mamuka, a Jewish believer in Yeshua, has joined the Ukrainian forces. He 
began fighting Russians at age 14 when they invaded his native country of Georgia. 

We have a very good friend who is part of this brigade of 200 which fights on the front lines.  The night before 
the interview, my friend messaged me, asking me to grammatically critique the Captain’s prepared English text. 
I made three corrections and one suggestion. 

During this most riveting interview, the Commander spoke ‘off the cuff’ rather than reading from his script. 
Nevertheless, I felt honored to be called on – and he did employ one of my corrections! 

THANK YOU – THANK YOU - THANK YOU 

Today, I spoke with a Pastor whose city now has no water supply due to the Russian, genocidal attacks.  Yet, 
this man told me he has total peace.  Only Jesus can do this!  We’ve helped him and many others. Thank you! 
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